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A Faculty-Led Program Abroad (FLPA) is where intensive learning and travel intersect. You

will join a group of students as you experience the world under the watchful eyes of a

Seneca faculty member. This global learning opportunity is a great way to build or start your

international experience. 

If you missed out on a Summer 2023 FLPA, consider participating in one during Fall 2023 or

Winter 2024. 

Keep an eye out on the current opportunities page for upcoming FLPAs in these amazing

destinations:

India

Japan

Thailand

More information coming soon!

For questions, please contact Global.Learning@Senecacollege.ca

https://students.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/martin-fortunato
https://students.senecacollege.ca/spaces/195/global-learning-and-engagement/current-opportunities-listings

